
Dear		{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	}}
On	behalf	of	the	PACE	Board	I	take	this	opportunity	to	wish	all	of	our	Adopt-A-
School	Sponsors,	Patrons,	Members,	and	Friends	the	very	best	wishes	for	the
Christmas	and	Holiday	Season.
	
May	you	have	a	wonderful	time	with	friends	and	family	as	we	each	celebrate	in
our	own	traditional	ways.	Let	us	recall	lovely	memories	of	the	2019	as	we	look
forward	to	a	joyous	new	year.
	
In	November	we	launched	our	"Model	School	Project",	and	just	last	week	I
hosted	a	holiday	reception	at	my	home	where	we	collected	many	excellent
educational	toys.
	
We	thank	you	all	for	your	continued	support	of	PACE,	as	your	support	goes	a
long	way	to	achieving	our	goal	of	Helping	Young	Children	Succeed.
	
	With	Thanks
Diana	Burke
President,	PACE	Canada

Donate	$100	for	a	Christmas	Gift	Box

Several	members	and	guests	celebrated	the

PACE	Canada	President's	Holiday
Reception

Merry	Christmas	and	Happy	Holidays



holiday	season	and	were	thanked	for	their
generous	support	this	year	at	a	reception	hosted
by	the	PACE	Canada	President	Diana	Burke.

Ms.	Burke	advised	the	gathering	that	PACE	has	sent	over	seven	million	Jamaica
dollars	to	schools	this	year,	benefitting	some	158	kindergarten	schools	across
the	island.	In	addition	members	provided	donations	online	and	at	this	event	to
send	a	Jamaican	Sangster's	Book	Store	gift	box	valued	at	$10,000	Jamaica
dollars	to	their	schools	over	the	holidays.

	
PACE	Canada	President	Diana	Burke	donated
toys	received	from	members	at	the
President's	Reception	to	the	Nelson	Mandela
Public	School's	junior	kindergarten	"Caught
Caring"	program.
	
Receiving	this	donation	was	Principal	Jason
Kandankery.

Distribution	of	Toys

Model	School
Project	Launch
Our	project	was
launched	at	Maracas
Restaurant	in	the	heart
of	Kensington	Market.
The	event	was	well
attended	and	guests
learnt	about	our	goal	of
helping	Basic	Schools	in
Jamica	to	achieve
Certification.

Music	provided
by	Shane	Free...
We	are	grateful	to	Shane
and	Stuart	for	providing
the	musical
entertainment,	and	for
generously	supporting
the	event.

...	and	Stuart
Brignell
Visit	Shane's	website	at
	www.shanefreemusic.com

The	Consulate	General	of	Jamaica	has	an	Open
House	on	Thursday,	December	12	at	6	pm.
	
If	you	are	attending	this	event,	or	visiting	during
the	next	few	weeks,	be	sure	to	look	for	the
poinsettia	which	is	adorning	the	lobby	for	the
Christmas	season...it	was	donated	by	PACE.

PACE	Donates	Poinsettia
to	Consulate	General	of	Jamaica

Learn	More	about	the	Model	School	Project
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